
                                                                                                                                                           

Dear Parent/Carer 

Unfortunately we have had to cancel our transition days in school due to a number of 

classes having to self isolate/work remotely over these last few weeks. 

You have all received a welcome letter confirming which class your child is joining from 

September and introducing you to the staff your children will be working with. 

Please note Monday 6th September is an inset day and school will be closed. 

All children will return to school on Tuesday 7th September.  

Please make note of the changes to the start and finish times of the school day: 

 

                      NURSERY AM SESSION   NURSERY PM SESSION  

   

 

RECEPTION, YEAR 1 AND YEAR 2 

START TIME FINISH TIME 

9AM 3PM 
 

Reception children should arrive at school on Tuesday 7th September via the reception class 

gates. Parents and carers should queue outside the gates where staff will be there to direct 

you. 

Year 1 and Year 2 children should arrive at school on Tuesday 7th September via the gates on 

the big yard. Staff will be present to direct you to the designated drop off areas. The one 

way system will remain in operation. 

I am sure you will all agree this has been a very challenging term and I am so very sad that 

we have not been able to have all of our children in school these final weeks. 

I wish you all a safe and happy summer break and I look forward to welcoming you all back 

in September which I am hopeful will be a better year for us all. 

Thank you 

Mrs Willis  

Head Teacher 

 

START TIME FINISH TIME START TIME FINISH TIME 

8.30AM 11.30AM 12.15PM 3.15PM 


